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w 801 V'ARSENVILLE ROAD
USLE, ILLINOIS 606324361
'toa’

January 14, 1998

EA 97-509

Mr. John G. Cook
Sanior Vice President
Clinton Power Station
Hinois Power Company
Mail Code V-275

P.O). Box 678

Clinton, IL 61727

SUBJECT: NRC INVESTIGATION REPURT 3-97-003
Dear Mr. Cook:

This letter concerns an altegation of employment discrimination by the lllinois Power Company
at the Clintcn Power Station. The NRC Office of Investigations (Ol) conducted an investigation
into the matter, and concludec that based on the information developed during the
investigation, the allegation of employment discrimination could not be substantiated. After
consulting with the Director, NRC Office of Enforcement, a Notice of Violation is not being
issued, and this letter concludes the NRC's review of this matter. A copy of the Ragion il
Office of Investigations report synopsis is enclosed.

In accordanc? with 10 CFR 2.780 of the NRC's “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter, its
enclosures, and your response (if you choose to provide one) will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room: (PDR). 10 the extent possible, your response should not include any
personal privacy, proprietary, of safeguards information so that it can be placed in the PDR.

If you have any quest’ s concerning this matter please contact H. Brent Clayton, Region Ili
Enforcement Coordinator at (630) 810-4373.

Sincersly,
écohn A. Grobs, Director
Division of Reactor Safety |
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Docket No. 50-461 s
License No. NPF-02 ’ L/\
59
Enclosure: As stated &

/s
00sy WO
:00 1270 l 57 9383 6‘6




W. D. Romberg, Assistant Vice President

R. Phares, Manager, Nuclaar Safety and
Performance improvement

J. Sipek, Director - Licensing

Nathan Schioss, Economist,
Office of the Attorney General

G. Stramback, Regulatory Services
Project Manager, General Electric Company

Chairman, DeWitt County Board

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, lllinois Commerce Commission
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SYNOPSIS

This investigation was initiated Ly the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Office of Investigutions (CI), Region 111 (RIII), on January 13, 1997, to
determine whether a contract employee of I11inois Power Company working for
North American Energy Services at the Clinton Nuclear Power Station was

discriminated against for raising safety concerns regarding the use of
radiation detection equipment.

Based on the evidence developed during the investigation, OI:RIII could not

substantiate the allegation that the contract employee was discriminated
against for raising safety concerns.
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